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Attention Pharmacy Providers:  Third Party Liability Claim Edits 
to be Re-activated. 
 
Attention Pharmacy Providers:  Effective Tuesday, May 30, 2017, all pharmacy 
Third Party Liability (TPL) claim edits have been re-activated.  TPL edits had 
been temporarily suspended for some clients during the implementation of 
Impact, the new eligibility system.  Pharmacies must first bill the client’s 
primary insurance, when applicable.  For any questions regarding the status of a 
client’s third party liability, please contact HMS at 1-866-277-4271. 

 

 


